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URGENT ADVICE: Cancellation of
ABC Gardeners’ Market
Saturday 14 April

Due to the severe weather forecast for the next 24 hours the decision has been made to
canceltomorrow’s ABC Gardeners’ Market.

The ABC would like to acknowledge the planning and preparation already put in by event
organisers, however the safety of the public, our charity partner volunteers and our staff is
our utmost priority.

The ABC would like to thank the community for their support and look forward to hosting our
next eventin Spring.

Our charity partner St John’s Ambulance will work with us on the next ABC Gardeners’
Market event on October 13.

For more information contact
Cate Rounsefell

Marketing Manager

ABC Regional & Local

0417 816 621
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